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RENAISSANCE REVIEW

Imagine the Look, Create the Dream...

Dr. Agarwal takes top score in the United 
States on the American Board of Facial Plastic 
and Reconstructive Surgery Maintenance of 
Certification Exam (ABFPRS MOC)

The Aesthetic Surgery Center is proud to announce that Dr. Anurag 
Agarwal earned the highest score in the United States on the oral and 
written portions of the 2016 ABFPRS MOC examination.  Dr. Agarwal 
was  honored at the annual American Academy of Facial Plastic and 
Reconstructive national meeting in October 2016 for this 

accomplishment.  He is the 5th recipient of the annual "Maintaining 
Excellence in ABFPRS Certification Award". 

Since 2001, surgeons who are board certified by the American Board of 
Facial Plastic and Reconstructive Surgery (ABFPRS) must participate in 
the Maintenance of Certification (MOC) process every ten years in order 



to recertify.  42 board certified facial plastic surgeons took the exam in 
2016. 
  
When asked about the MOC process by the Facial Plastic Times, Dr. 
Agarwal provided his view:   “The public has very high expectations of 
surgeons certified by the ABFPRS, both in terms of skill set and integrity. 
The MOC process helps patients ensure that their ABFPRS certified 
surgeon has demonstrated the requisite knowledge on a regular basis to 
meet the rigorous standards set forth by the ABFPRS.”  
  

Please click below to read the full article. 
  
  

Click here to read the story in the October 2016 Facial Plastic 
Times publication... 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



Thank you to all those who joined us for our 
Open House celebration! 

  
  

  

 
 

Dr. Anurag Agarwal, Dr. Richard Maloney, and Dr. Kiran Gill and the entire 
staff at the Aesthetic Surgery Center would like to thank all those who 
made our open house celebration such a special event.  It was a magical 
evening for us and for those who could not attend, we welcome you to visit 
our new facility.   
  

Thank you for the continued confidence you have expressed in us and we 
look forward to seeing you soon! 
  
  

Click here to read about the Aesthetic Surgery Center... 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.aestheticsurgerycenter.com/


Aesthetic Surgery Center is excited to be one 
of the first practices in southwest Florida to 
offer Juvederm Volbella for treatment of fine lip 
lines! 

  

 
  

Juvederm Volbella® is a new, FDA approved hyaluronic acid (HA) filler 
specifically formulated to treat fine upper lip lines, that lasts up to one 
year.  The innovative dermal filler is manufactured by Allergan, 
producers of Botox® Cosmetic, Juvederm® injectable gel, and 
Voluma®.  It is made of a lower concentration of HA, enabling more 
superficial placement. 
  

The Aesthetic Surgery Center has been chosen by Allergan as one of 
the first practices in southwest Florida to offer this treatment. 
Volbella® can restore volume to the lips, create a clear lip border, and 
soften lip lines (also known as smoker’s lines or lipstick lines). There is 
minimal discomfort or recovery time. 
  

Please call 239-594-9100 to schedule your Volbella® appointment 
with one of our skilled plastic surgeons, Dr. Agarwal, Dr. Maloney, or Dr. 
Gill. 
  

Click here to read about Juvederm Volbella, the newest 
injectable filler... 
 
 
 
 
 
  

https://www.aestheticsurgerycenter.com/non-surgical/volbella
https://www.aestheticsurgerycenter.com/non-surgical/volbella
https://www.aestheticsurgerycenter.com/non-surgical/volbella


Give your loved one a Gift Certificate to the 
Skin Spa! 

  

 
  

Everyone wants to look their best for the holidays with family festivities, 
parties, and events to attend.  This holiday season, treat your loved one to 
facial treatments at our Skin Spa.  These treatments leave you with 
radiant, glowing skin.  Please call us at 239-594-9100 to schedule your 
facial appointment or purchase a gift card!   
  

Please click here to read about Skin Spa services... 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

https://www.aestheticsurgerycenter.com/spa/skin-services


Please join us for our Botox party on 
December 8, 2016 8:30am - 4:30am! 

  
  

  

 
  

We will be having a Botox party at our Naples office on Thursday, 
December 8, 2016 from 8:30am to 4:30pm.   Please join us for 20% off of 
all injectable products, skin care products, and spa services. Call 239-594-
9100 to take advantage of this special offer. Look your best with cosmetic 
injectable treatments....great results with little down time! 
  
  

Click here to read more about injectables... 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.aestheticsurgerycenter.com/non-surgical/botox


Please join us for our January seminar at the 
Ritz Carlton Beach Resort on Thursday, 
January 26, 2017!   

  

 
  
  

Please join us at the Ritz Carlton Beach Resort in Naples on Thursday, 
January 26, 2017 for an informative seminar about contemporary 
approaches to restore and enhance the face and body.  Our plastic 
surgeons, Dr. Agarwal, Dr. Maloney, and Dr. Gill, will review topics such 
as AcuPulseTM Fractional CO2 laser wash resurfacing, UltraShapeR 
Ultrasonic non-surgical fat reduction, endoscopic facelifts, laser eyelid 
surgery, finesse rhinoplasty, the low down time UpliftTM procedure, 
ThermiTM Radiofrequency skin tightening, hair restoration, injectables, 
breast enhancement, body contouring, and liposuction.  
  

Tea and refreshments will be served at 2pm, with the presentation to 
follow.  Please call 239-594-9100 to RSVP or visit our website by clicking 
the link below... 
  
  

Click here to RSVP for our upcoming Ritz Carlton Beach Resort 
seminar... 
  
  
  
  
  
 

 

 

  

https://www.aestheticsurgerycenter.com/about-us
https://www.aestheticsurgerycenter.com/about-us


  
   

THE PATIENT AND ANY OTHER PERSON RESPONSIBLE FOR PAYMENT, HAS A 
RIGHT TO REFUSE TO PAY, CANCEL PAYMENT OR BE REIMBURSED FOR 
PAYMENT FOR ANY OTHER SERVICE, EXAMINATION OR TREATMENT THAT IS 
PERFORMED AS A RESULT OF AND WITHIN 72 HOURS OF RESPONDING TO THE 
ADVERTISEMENT FOR THE FREE, DISCOUNTED FEE, OR REDUCED FEE SERVICE, 
EXAMINATION OR TREA 

 
  
Contact Information 
  
email: frontoffice@aestheticsurgerycenter.com 
phone: 239-594-9100 
web: www.aestheticsurgerycenter.com 
 

  

 

 

https://www.aestheticsurgerycenter.com/
https://plus.google.com/118374210805551957867/posts

